
From: sellegrider@spectrum.net
To: Council Clerk
Subject: Comment to the Zoning Code for Official Record, Please
Date: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 9:41:55 AM

Hello Mrs. Dinovo,

Here comes our comments to the Zoning Code changes with the request to be added
to the official record, please!

Comment:

We very much ask that any changes to the Zoning Code will be decided on with great
consideration of:

1. the rising urgent climate crisis .. and planting as many trees and native (pollinator
attracting) bushes as possible

2. the wildlife .. and intentionally planning wild life pathways with so much
construction going on, and more to come

3. the pollinators .. and intentionally planning and inviting all Delaware residents to
plant native pollinator friendly flowers and bushes to guarantee

the growth of much needed vegetables and fruits, as pollinators have declined greatly
in numbers.

We also ask that Delaware City Council looks into and signs the Plant Based Treaty
as this is of yet greater and more far-reaching importance, locally as globally. Thank
you, Rita & Brian Selle-Grider

Thank you so much and have a great day!

Rita & Brian Selle-Grider
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